CITY OF KARLSTAD
RESOLUTION #12-583-2022

IT IS RESOLVED, that at the Meeting of the City Council of the City of Karlstad,
held on the 5th day of December, 2022, the following Resolution was offered by
Rob Mickelson, and seconded by Connie Nordin to wit:

WHEREAS, the city of Karlstad was required to complete an Environmental
Assessment Worksheet (EAW) according to Minnesota Rules Section 4410.4300
Subp.21 - Airport Projects; and

WHEREAS, the city of Karlstad submitted an EAW to the Environmental Quality
Board (EQB) Monitor on October 4, 2022 to receive comments until November
10, 2022; and

WHEREAS, the city of Karlstad received agency letters from the Minnesota
Department of Transportation (MnDOT) and Minnesota State Historic
Preservation Office (SHPO); and

WHEREAS, staff has completed a Response to Comments and Findings of Fact and
Conclusions addressing the comments; and

WHEREAS, based on the Findings of Fact and Conclusions, the city of Karlstad
finds no need for an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS).

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by the City Council in and for the city of
Karlstad, Minnesota, that the City Council approves the Findings of Fact and
Conclusions for the Karlstad Municipal Airport EAW and makes a negative
declaration on the need for an EIS.

WHEREUPON, said Resolution was declared duly passed and adopted on

December 5, 2022. //
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